NEWSLETTER

Tammikuu (January) 2009



Elder members at Pikku Joulu

Photo by Erick Leskinen

Notes from Special Meeting held Sun. Nov. 30 regarding the condition of the old truck and possible purchase of the new truck. There were 33 members in attendance. After discussion it was approved that a committee be appointed to research the purchase of a new truck with snow-plowing capabilities for a total cost not to exceed \$18,900.00. They are looking for a 34 Ton truck with the required capabilities.

Christmas Parties

The Children's and the Adult's Christmas parties were both held in December. Both parties were well attended & fun was had by all. The food was great the atmosphere phenomenal the friendships immeasurable. Lots of pictures on the website – check them out.

New email newsletter and website

Newsletter website committee; this is the first newsletter that we are delivering by way of email. A printed version will still be printed and sent out. We would like to thank Nancy Tucker for being the newsletter editor for many years.

The Finn Camp's website has a new look. We are now using Wordpress blogging software to power our website. More improvements are planned

2009 Finn Camp Calendar



Are available to order for \$12.00 each. Please send a check to D.F.C.S.C.A Sisterhood c/o Tammie King 1826 Bruce St.
Wixom, MI 48393
Any questions please call 248-624-6691.

UPCOMING EVENTS

December 31, 2008

New Years Eve Celebration

Come join us for a New Years Eve Celebration that starts at 6:00 p.m. in the sauna and ends up in the clubroom starting at 9:00 p.m.. Please bring an appetizer or dish to pass. We are sure to have a great time.

January 8, 2009, 7:30 PM

Future Planning Committee

Meets in the Clubroom's office.

January 11, 2009, 10:00 AM

Woods Committee

If you like to work outdoors with a good group of members, this is a good chance the for your work hours in. Meets at the Pole Barn.

January 11, 2009

Board Meeting

Visitors are welcome at noon.

January 17, 2009, 8:00 PM,

Glitter and Games

The Sisterhood presents a night of Glitter and Games in the Clubroom. Come on out for an evening of cards, board games, etc. We will also be raffling off some gently used jewelry donated by the members. Bring an appetizer and come out for some fun and competition. Contact – Sherry Kurin or Linda Gooden with questions. There will be a Euchre Tournament starting at 7:00 with a \$2.00 entrance fee with prizes at the end.

February 7, 2009, I:00 PM

Annual Winterfest 2009

Mark your calendars for the Annual Winterfest 2009 and Chili Cook-Off. The fun starts at 1:00 p.m. at Sun Lake with outdoor activities and a reindeer. The Clubroom will open at 3:00 p.m. for Chili Cook-Off entries to be dropped off. At 6:00 p.m. things will be getting started with a D.J., lots of raffle prizes, dancing and the Chili Cook-Off. We are looking for members interested in work hours.

Also, anyone interested in donating a raffle prize, please contact Tammie King at 248-624-6691 or email tammie@tammieking.com.

More details to follow.

February 15, 2009

Board Meeting

Visitors are welcome at noon.

FOR SALE

Camp #50

Knotty pine paneling on the walls with tongue and groove flooring. With a new roof, vinyl siding, two new vinyl windows, twin size bunk bed and one double bed. Call 989-736-6583 or 989-464-1918.

Newsletter items due by Jan. 20, 2009. Please send to the Newsletter Editor c/o Detroit Finnish Summer Camp, 2524 Loon Lake Rd., Wixom, MI 48393 or place it in the clubroom's mailbox or email – newsletter_editor@finncamp.org - please put Finn Camp Newsletter as subject.